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Additional comments: 
Looking back at Cheryl's life there wasn't any one great accomplishment however, there are 
many, many, many bits of good and it's those bits of good put together that overwhelm. The 
Street Application Document File that was put together is not uploading properly.  I have put 
together a box of information, certificates and samples of art work. The box is addressed to 
the City of Saskatoon, c/o Dan McClaren Naming Advisory Committee and will be dropped off 
March 1, 2021. PLEASE, THE ART WORK AND COPIES OF CHERYL'S ACHIEVEMENTS 
ARE TREASURES TO ME - HANDLE WITH CARE AND WHEN THRU WITH THEM CALL ME 
AND I WILL PICK THEM UP. 
Do you wish to address the Naming Advisory Committee? Yes 
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